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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this. | was wondering if consideration could be given to
fixing some of the Forest Service roads that are used for Ingress and egress to private property within the burn
area. | understand this is a very small aspect to the restoration project, but it is important to many of us as well.
Most of the roads that are within the burn area have been devastated by the aftermath of the fires, a lot cannot
be accessed at all. In many cases this does not allow landowners access to there property. The hazard trees
along the roads also pose a safety risk to the landowners as well. | personally have interest in the Duck Lake
area. Please consider putting some effort into fixing these roads to allow the landowners as well as the public the
access to there lands. The Haight Mountain Loop rd(43n06) and 43n05 are some of the roads in the area that are
impassable now that strongly limit access. Thank you for your consideration of repairing the roads within the burn
area.



